
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

24th March 2022 
 

Posting a letter 
 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
As part of this term’s AQA unit award, the students are required to post a letter. 
 
This week, the students have written letters about what they have been doing in English this half 
term. 
 
During our English lesson on Tuesday 29th March, we would like to take the class for a walk to the 
nearest post box to in order to post their letter home. We will then return to school and continue 
with the rest of the school day. Please sign and return the consent form below to allow your 
son/daughter to take part in this activity.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
L Gumbrell 
Class Teacher 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Posting a letter – (Return to L.Gumbrell) 
 

 
Student Name: _______________________________________        
      
 
 I consent for my son/daughter to take part in the letter posting activity. 
 
 I confirm the medical information school holds remains current and there have been no  
 changes since September 2021. 
 
 
Signed: _________________________________________  Date: ______________ 
 


